
 
 
November 6, 2023 
 
Dear University Employees, 
 
We're gearing up for an exciting Compliance Week, and we want you to be a part of the fun and 
learning! To kick things off, we're introducing a digital scavenger hunt that promises to engage 
your curiosity, enhance your compliance awareness, and offer the chance to win a $50 Amazon 
gift card.  
 
Here's what you need to do: 
 

1. Board of Regents Compliance Policy: Locate and share a link to a specific 
compliance policy within the Board of Regents' guidelines. 
 

2. Discover EBEA: Find out what “EBEA” stands for at the University of Alaska and share 
your findings with us. 
 

3. Explore Compliance Infographics: Find an intriguing infographic on compliance from 
any industry and provide the link. 

 
Email your responses to UA-compliance@alaska.edu. Participating in the scavenger hunt is an 
excellent opportunity to learn more about compliance. We encourage you to collaborate with 
your colleagues, explore online resources, and embrace the spirit of Compliance Week. 
 
Best regards, 

 
Mary Gower 
Senior Institutional Compliance Liaison 
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